
 

GENERAL MEETING  

Tuesday, June 21, 2016 10 a. m. 

Murrieta Public Library Community Room 

 
Board present: Gary Grim, Lela Llorens, Carol Carson, Aimée Fitch, Nancy Dixon,    

Rita Nastri, Allyson Quinlan 

      Advisors present: Program Co-Chairpersons Maggie Pilotte and Judy Call;    

      Joyce Lea Brown for the Library, and Webmaster Dan Rexwinkel  
 

1. Meeting called to order by President Gary Grim at 10:04 a. m.  

 

2. The April and May 2016 FOML General Meeting Minutes were approved as 

corrected and are posted on our website: 

http://murrietalibraryfriends.org/minutes.html 

 

       3.  Treasurer's Report – Carol Carson 

           (Hard copy of the report is attached to the hard copy of these minutes.) 

           Financial information available upon request to the FOML Treasurer or 

FOML          President 

 

       4.  Library Update – Joyce Lea Brown 

                          (Hard copy of the report is attached to the hard copy of these minutes.) 

 Summer reading program kicked off 

 Outlined the upcoming programs 

 City website is being updated 

 Jennings Family History Program is coming up 

 The E Hale Curran Collection is on exhibit in the Heritage Room 

 

       5.  Membership – Sandra Lucas  

 The FOML table at the Summer Reading Program kick off  

 garnered 1 family membership 

 The FOML has a fundraising idea of a historic calendar  

 

       6. Corner Bookstore – Nancy Dixon 

   Gross Sales for May - $4,895; Internet - $797; Expenses - $2,899;  

   Total Net - $2,793 

   Sidewalk Sale Update: Outside $366.75; Inside $310.74; Total $676 

   

       7. Town Square Bookstore –Maggie Pilotte  

 Store Net Sales $2,004.07; Internet Net $1,381.62; Total Net $3,385.69  
 

              8. Programs – Maggie Pilotte  
 Outlined the programs for the rest of the year, highlighting the October 

FOML 20th Anniversary celebration 
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FOML updates 
can be seen on 
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9. Special Events/Refreshments – Lela Llorens 

 Summer Reading kick off photos from the FOML booth are on the side 

table  (See page 3 of these minutes for the photo board Lela put together.) 

 Refreshment sign-up sheet is on the side table 

 Thanked Pat Santos and Eleanor Newhard for helping today 

 

11. Publicity –  Rita Nastri 

 Asked if anyone is seeing FOML event press releases  

  

12. Old Business - None 

 

13. New Business – None  

 

14. Comments – I (Aimée) thanked Judy Call for taking the minutes at the May meeting. 

 

15. The meeting was adjourned at 10: 26 a. m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Aimée K Fitch 

FOML Secretary  

2015 – 2017 
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